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A happy new year to one and all from everyone here at Scoil Aodán Naofa. We wish you a healthy, prosperous 2020.
Enrolments
Please note that we are open to accepting enrolments for our Junior Infant class for September 2020.

Welcome
We welcome Mr. James Burke to the teaching staff of Scoil Aodán Naofa. Mr Burke will be taking Third Class for the remainder of the school year, during Ms. Donohoe’s absence. We wish Ms. Donohoe health and happiness during her maternity leave.

Reminders
Please bear in mind that children are only supervised at the school from 8.50am in the morning. Children should not be on the school grounds before this time.

Carol Service
Our parent association would like to thank you for your generosity on the night of the carol service. A total of €340 was collected for school funds.

Training
Please note that the school will close @ 1.40pm for all classes on Tuesday 4th February to facilitate staff training. 

E-Mailing
We would be grateful if you would choose to receive our newsletter/bulletins by e-mail. This would reduce our use of paper and reduce costs to the school as a result. In order for us to organise this, please take a moment to fill in the attached slip and return it to use in your child’s homework journal. Thank you. Our newsletter will also be available on our website and facebook page.

Mid-Term
Mid-Term break is Thursday 20th and Friday 21st February. School closed both days. 





Please send me the school newsletter/bulletins by e-mail. My details are below:


	Parent Name(s)
	

	Child(ren) in school
	

	E-Mail Contact Address
	




Signed: ___________________ Parent
   
              ___________________ Parent



*Please return this slip in your child’s journal at your earliest convenience. 
*Thank you for reducing our effect on the environment by saving paper and for reducing        costs to our school.

K. O’Donnell
Principal
